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I am writing to express my opposition to HB 3382 because our bay deserves proper 

environmental review for any and all projects that are proposed. I live a few short 

miles from Coos Bay and what attracted me to vacation and move here was/is the 

unspoiled nature of this area. The bay's ecosystem is very special and delicate and is 

a nursery for Dungeness Crab and so many other species that rely on the 

undisturbed eelgrass beds to survive. I can name so many reasons why our bay 

deserves full environmental review for any projects but suffice to say, it's natural 

beauty deserves to be given priority over any big money port schemes! Please vote 

to reject this bill because it is wrong and it is bad for Coos Bay! Thank you!  


